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The location modeling and spatial analysis sessions have long been a 
distinguished part of the North American Meetings of the Regional Science 
Association International (http://www.narsc.org/newsite/conference/). Special 
sessions on location and spatial analysis will again be a prominent part of the 
program at the upcoming meeting in San Diego, California on November 11-14, 
2020. 
 
If you would like to contribute to this stream of sessions, please submit your 
abstract online (http://www.narsc.org/newsite/conference/online-
abstractsession-submission/) and then email the title, abstract, author 
information and contact details to us as soon as possible. 
 
The deadline for abstract submission is July 5, 2020. Note that the NARSC system 
requires a title and abstract (2,000 to 5,500 characters and spaces), and once 
submitted you will be given a unique ID number that you will pass along to us. 
 
Please forward this announcement to colleagues that may be interested. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in San Diego! 
 
Alan and Ran 


